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- Translated Version -
Announcement of Synchrotron Light Research Institute (Public Organization)
Preventive Measures and Surveillances of Coronavirus (2019-nCoV)

(No.9)

Referring to SLRI Announcement on Preventive Measures and Surveillances of
Coronavirus (2019-nCoV) (No.8) dated 27 May 2020 announcing on permission of physical
presence of users at SLRI from 1 June 2020, in order to sustain performing under related
measures and prevent possible effects on health of SLRI colleagues, under the SLRI
Regulation on “Working Hours and Official Holidays” B.E. 2553 and the Decree of Board of
SLRI, Ref. No. 7/2020, on “ Appointment of Chief Executive Officer of Synchrotron Light
Research Institute” dated 29 May 2020, SLRI hereby announces as follows:

1. The Announcement of Synchrotron Light Research Institute ( Public
Organization) on Preventive Measures and Surveillances of Coronavirus (2019-nCoV) (No.8) is

announced to be repealed.

2. The Clause 2 in the Announcement of Synchrotron Light Research Institute
(Public Organization) on Preventive Measures and Surveillances of Coronavirus (2019-nCoV)
(No.5) stating that “all events requiring users’ physical presences at the institute need to be

refrained” is announced to be repealed and the following Clause shall be enforced instead:

“Clause 2. SLRI services on synchrotron light and laboratory facility that
requiring users’ physical presences shall be provided to domestic users, except for those
coming from COVID-19 affected areas and/or provinces as declared by the Nakhon Ratchasima

Communicable Disease Committee.

/ In addition, the services...
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In addition, the services need to be run based on safe working procedure and risk avoidance
of COVID-19 outbreak with strictly conforming to Announcements of SLRI on Preventive
Measures and Surveillances of Coronavirus (2019-nCoV), Commands and Announcements of
Nakhon Ratchasima Communicable Disease Committee, Commands and Announcements of
Center for COVID-19 Situation Administration, and Commands of the Council of Ministers of

Thailand.”

In this regard, SLRI colleagues can acquire real-time surveillance of the
outbreak from Department of Disease Control at website:
https://ddc.moph.go.th/viralpneumonia/intro.php.  SLRI colleagues are also requested to
promptly inform Mr. Methee Sophon, Chief of Safety Division, of suspected infection case at

Tel: 081-7183013 or at SLRI Official Line Group for further disease control.

For your information and complying with the announcement from the issued

date onwards.

Issued on 1 June 2020

- signed -

(Associate Professor Dr. Saroj Rujirawat)

Chief Executive Officer



